
Dear Sir

Please be advised that as a resident of Bennett Street I am not in favour of the proposed weekly 
markets at Harbord Bowling Club. There is insufficient access and parking for a market of this size and 
the potential for disruption to the neighbourhood every Sunday is huge. 

Yours sincerely 

Sophie Kemp 

Sophie Kemp
0404 984 350

Sent: 7/11/2019 2:51:22 PM

Subject:
Attn: Phil Lane - Objection to DA2019/1119 - Proposed market/fair at Harbord 
Bowling Club


